
 

 

 

31 October 2022 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 
 
A reminder that tomorrow evening (Tuesday 1 November) we are holding our online Key Stage 3 
Parents & Carers Information Evening, between 18:00 and 18:45. 
 
If you can attend, please click here to join the meeting via Microsoft Teams. No prior set up is 
necessary. We will start promptly at 18:00. The meeting will be recorded and shared via our 
website within one week. 
  
This webinar will be hosted by Miss Akhavan, Assistant Headteacher, KS3; Mrs Blackwell, 
Assistant Headteacher, Teaching and Learning; and Mrs Shaw, Second in Charge of English and 
Literacy Lead. 
 
It will be an opportunity for us to share what has happened this past half term, and our plans for 
the next one and the remainder of the year. If there is anything you would like more detail about, 
please contact Miss Akhavan so this can be addressed on the evening. There will be an 
opportunity to ask questions on the evening. 
   
We hope you will be able to join us. 
  
Miss Akhavan, Mrs Blackwell, Mrs Shaw and the KS3 Team 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3Ameeting_YmI1NzFiNmUtNmZiMS00MDc1LWIyMTYtYThhNWQ4MTMyZTE4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%2294ebe0b5-d680-4344-afab-353a3397a8e0%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%225298bf93-c3b0-4150-922c-db84b6101362%22%7D
mailto:aakhavan@carringtonschool.org

